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STAFF REPORT
TO: Dodge County Board of Supervisors
FROM: Shelly Holzerland, Director of Communications
DATE: September 11,2019

SUBJECT:  Interlocal Agreement with West Point Police

Recommendation: Move to approve the Interlocal Agreement between Fremont, Dodge
County and West Point to allow the sharing of public safety servers.

Background:

Fremont/Dodge County 911, Fremont Police and the Dodge County Sheriff have purchased a
shared computer aided dispatch/records management system from Zuercher Technologies. The
system has adequate capacity to host smaller agencies who may need certain modules for their

operations but can’t purchase a full suite of hardware/software.

West Point Police Department is one such agency. They are purchasing modules to conduct e-
citations as per state requirements but do not wish to purchase a full records management
system. They have requested that Fremont/Dodge County host them on our system. In return,
they will pay a portion of the yearly server support agreement, based on their number of users.
The Interlocal agreement spells out the conditions of the relationship.

The Shared System Acknowledgement is a form that Zuercher Technologies has requested both
agencies sign for their records.

The PSAP Governing Board voted unanimously to move forward with the Interlocal Agreement
and the project.

Fiscal Impact: $2000 yearly remittance as the West Point share of the support contract,
with a 5% yearly increase.




